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9th February 2022 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 15th February 2022 – 4pm – 6.30pm 

 

I am very pleased with the way that our Year 10 students have begun their GCSE studies, at the start 
of what will be a very important two years for them. To support both our students and you, we take 
pleasure in inviting you to come to Shenley Academy on Tuesday 15th February 2022, to meet 
members of staff who teach your child and to discuss their progress, potential and attainment.  
 
On arrival, you will need to sign in at reception, where you will be given a list of rooms where 
parents evening appointments will take place. 

 
The evening will be organised by means of an appointment system.  The appointment sheet is 
included in your child’s planner and he/she should make appointments on your behalf to see the 
appropriate teachers.  It is essential that your child brings their planner to the Parents’ Evening, and 
that all scheduled appointments are kept.   

 
Both myself and Mr Rahman, the Pastoral Support Manager for Year 10 will be available on the 
evening, along with Mr Rackham, SENCO, and his team if you wish to speak with us directly.  Please 
ask your son/daughter to make an appointment if this is required. We will also have members of the 
Careers team present on the evening if you wish to discuss their future further education or careers 
opportunities.  
 
We look forward to meeting you. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mr B Moy  

Assistant Headteacher for Progress (KS4) 
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